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Secretary General

Royal Norwegian Ministry of Defence
P.O. Box 8126 Dep, N-0151

Oslo, Norway

Attn; Mr. John Lunde

Subject: Identification of Consultants and Public Relations Specialist assisting or
advising on behalf of Lockheed Martin

Reference: Lockheed Martin Letter dated 16 November 2007
Ministry of Defence Letter dated 08 October 2007

Dear Mr. Lunde:

As a supplement to the above referenced Lockheed Martin letter, please be advised that the following
individuals are assigned by each of the respective firms to serve as consultants or public relations advisors
to Lockheed Martin:

International Consultants:

Nordic American AS:

William W. Nunn, Owner and Chief Executive Officer;
Per Bothun, Managing Director

Brian Bach, Director International Programs

Lucille Lund, Director Administration

Gen (Ret.) Charles A. Horner:
Gen (Ret.) Charles A. Horner

Public Relations Services:

JKL Public:
Lars Erik Mork - Senior Adviser, JKL Group AS
Oystein Berntzen - Associate, JKL Group AS
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The individuals identified above are those individuals within each of the respective firms that are assigned
to support Lockheed Martin in the Norwegian Future Combat Aircraft Capability Project. If there are
changes to the above list or other individuals are assigned to support Lockheed Martin, we will notify the
Royal Norwegian Ministry of Defence. We hope this letter fully responds to your request. If you have
any further questions or would like additional information, please contact the undersigned at 817-777-
9193.

Sincerely,

“Tom Rud
%{ om %L
om Burbage
Executive Vice President and
General Manager

F-35 JSF Program Integration



